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Statement from Monroe County District Attorney Sandra Doorley on the 

Appointment of La’Ron Singletary to the Position of Chief of the Rochester 

Police Department 
 

 

“I applaud Mayor Lovely Warren on her appointment of Deputy Chief La’Ron Singletary to the 

position of Chief of the Rochester Police Department. La’Ron is a true public servant for the 

City of Rochester, as he has already dedicated nineteen years to this great Police Department. 

There is not a doubt in my mind that this Rochester native will serve the City of Rochester with 

respect and dignity and as Monroe County District Attorney, I look forward to further working 

with him on July 1, 2019.  

 

On behalf of the entire Monroe County District Attorney’s Office, I want to thank Interim-Chief 

Mark Simmons, who has been a pleasure to work with over the past several months. We 

appreciate your service and thoughtfulness during your time in the position.” 

 


